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I believe it is possible of Scottish Power Renewables booking at
Snape Maltings and hold all hearings there starting with the OPEN
FLOOR HEARINGS on 7, 8 and 9 October.

I think this would get a great idea as many cannot get on line either
because they don’t have a computer or bad service.

Best wishes
Helen Cook
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